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Safety Alert  
 

 Burglaries Reported on Campus 
 
 

Date: August 2, 2018 
 
 

Incident:  Campus Safety has received reports of two separate 
burglaries in unlocked residence hall rooms in Kimball Hall 
Between July 23 and July 31, 2018. Money was taken from dorm 
rooms in both instances. No injuries were reported.  
 
The incidents were reported to Campus Safety at 12:50 p.m. on 
August 2, 2018.  
 
 

Call Campus Safety @ 518-580-5566 or X5566 or Saratoga 
Police @ 518-584-1800 with any information. 
 
 

Safety Tip:  Always lock your room door, even when in your 
room. 

 


